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 January 10, 2022 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

Mr. Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301 

ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 

 

 Re:  Docket DE 21-133 – Low Income Electric Assistance Program 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

 This is to advise the Commission that the New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. 

(“NHEC”) joins Eversource’s request that the Commission provide a hybrid option for the 

January 27, 2022 prehearing conference in the above-captioned matter.  Thank you. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

       
Susan S. Geiger 

 

cc: Service List (electronic mail) 
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